Norovirus Update – Visiting Restrictions – Tuesday 23 October

Following a review of the current Norovirus outbreak, visiting will now be allowed on unaffected wards from 6pm-8pm only. Visitors are asked to read the guidance before visiting the wards.

Visiting Guidance
- Immediate family members only 
- No under 16s are allowed to visit the hospital 
- Visitors must wash hands before and after visiting the wards 
- Visitors must not visit the hospital if they have been in contact with, or have had, diarrhoea and/or vomiting within the last 48 hours 

Full restrictions will remain in place for affected wards. These wards are detailed below and there will be no visiting to prevent further spread of the infection:
- Charlecote Ward 
- Guy Ward
- Squire Ward 
- Hatton Ward
- Nicol Unit at Stratford Hospital 
- Arden Court at the Helen Ley Centre 

The Trust’s website www.swft.nhs.uk will be updated on a daily basis to reflect the latest changes. Sorry for an inconvenience and thank you for helping to prevent the spread of infection. 
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